
Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
Terra Green
86 Shorncliff Road
Toronto, ON M8Z 5K5
CA

M 8 Z 5 K 5

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# LH0218919 to LH0218930

L H - M O B C E

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 149769
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 149769

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 149769

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=149769&p=8243
CID:149769
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=149769&p=8243


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Diesel Engine @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Diesel Engine

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667128

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218919

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218919

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218919

EID:3667128
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647192&p=8243&sn=LH0218919
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647192&p=8243&sn=LH0218919
SN:LH0218919


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Diesel Engine @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Diesel Engine

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667128

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218920

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218920

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218920

EID:3667128
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647193&p=8146&sn=LH0218920
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647193&p=8146&sn=LH0218920
SN:LH0218920


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Left Final Drive @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Left Final Drive

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667129

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218921

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218921

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218921

EID:3667129
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647194&p=5175&sn=LH0218921
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647194&p=5175&sn=LH0218921
SN:LH0218921


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Right Final Drive @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Right Final Drive

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667130

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218922

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218922

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218922

EID:3667130
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647195&p=1898&sn=LH0218922
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647195&p=1898&sn=LH0218922
SN:LH0218922


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Hydraulic System @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Hydraulic System

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667131

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218923

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218923

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218923

EID:3667131
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647196&p=406&sn=LH0218923
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647196&p=406&sn=LH0218923
SN:LH0218923


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Splitter Box @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Splitter Box

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667132

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218924

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218924

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218924

EID:3667132
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647197&p=8506&sn=LH0218924
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647197&p=8506&sn=LH0218924
SN:LH0218924


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Swing Drive @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Swing Drive

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667133

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218925

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218925

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218925

EID:3667133
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647198&p=6877&sn=LH0218925
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647198&p=6877&sn=LH0218925
SN:LH0218925


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Diesel Engine @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Diesel Engine

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667128

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218926

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218926

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218926

EID:3667128
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647199&p=7367&sn=LH0218926
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647199&p=7367&sn=LH0218926
SN:LH0218926


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Diesel Engine @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Diesel Engine

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667128

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218927

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218927

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218927

EID:3667128
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647200&p=8102&sn=LH0218927
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647200&p=8102&sn=LH0218927
SN:LH0218927


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Left Final Drive @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Left Final Drive

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667129

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218928

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218928

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218928

EID:3667129
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647201&p=9707&sn=LH0218928
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647201&p=9707&sn=LH0218928
SN:LH0218928


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Right Final Drive @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Right Final Drive

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667130

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218929

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218929

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218929

EID:3667130
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647202&p=6682&sn=LH0218929
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647202&p=6682&sn=LH0218929
SN:LH0218929


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Hydraulic System @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Hydraulic System

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667131

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218930

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218930

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218930

EID:3667131
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647203&p=8124&sn=LH0218930
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647203&p=8124&sn=LH0218930
SN:LH0218930


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
Terra Green
86 Shorncliff Road
Toronto, ON M8Z 5K5
CA M 8 Z 5 K 5

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# LH0218931 to LH0218942

L H - M O B C E

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 149770
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 149770

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 149770

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=149770&p=7761
CID:149770
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=149770&p=7761


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Splitter Box @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Splitter Box

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667132

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218931

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218931

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218931

EID:3667132
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647204&p=7761&sn=LH0218931
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647204&p=7761&sn=LH0218931
SN:LH0218931


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Swing Drive @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Swing Drive

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667133

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218932

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218932

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218932

EID:3667133
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647205&p=8555&sn=LH0218932
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647205&p=8555&sn=LH0218932
SN:LH0218932


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Diesel Engine @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Diesel Engine

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667128

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218933

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218933

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218933

EID:3667128
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647206&p=3683&sn=LH0218933
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647206&p=3683&sn=LH0218933
SN:LH0218933


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Diesel Engine @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Diesel Engine

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667128

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218934

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218934

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218934

EID:3667128
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647207&p=1571&sn=LH0218934
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647207&p=1571&sn=LH0218934
SN:LH0218934


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Left Final Drive @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Left Final Drive

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667129

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218935

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218935

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218935

EID:3667129
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647208&p=336&sn=LH0218935
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647208&p=336&sn=LH0218935
SN:LH0218935


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Right Final Drive @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Right Final Drive

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667130

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218936

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218936

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218936

EID:3667130
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647209&p=8947&sn=LH0218936
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647209&p=8947&sn=LH0218936
SN:LH0218936


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Hydraulic System @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Hydraulic System

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667131

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218937

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218937

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218937

EID:3667131
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647210&p=4815&sn=LH0218937
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647210&p=4815&sn=LH0218937
SN:LH0218937


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Splitter Box @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Splitter Box

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667132

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218938

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218938

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218938

EID:3667132
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647211&p=3652&sn=LH0218938
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647211&p=3652&sn=LH0218938
SN:LH0218938


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Swing Drive @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Swing Drive

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667133

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218939

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218939

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218939

EID:3667133
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647212&p=8159&sn=LH0218939
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647212&p=8159&sn=LH0218939
SN:LH0218939


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Diesel Engine @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Diesel Engine

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667128

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218940

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218940

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218940

EID:3667128
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647213&p=6073&sn=LH0218940
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647213&p=6073&sn=LH0218940
SN:LH0218940


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Diesel Engine @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Diesel Engine

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667128

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218941

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218941

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218941

EID:3667128
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647214&p=5765&sn=LH0218941
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647214&p=5765&sn=LH0218941
SN:LH0218941


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Left Final Drive @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Left Final Drive

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667129

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218942

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218942

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218942

EID:3667129
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647215&p=8921&sn=LH0218942
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647215&p=8921&sn=LH0218942
SN:LH0218942


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
Terra Green
86 Shorncliff Road
Toronto, ON M8Z 5K5
CA M 8 Z 5 K 5

  Carton Contents:
11 x Sample Bottles
11 x Sample Mailers
11 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# LH0218943 to LH0218953

L H - M O B C E

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 149771
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 149771

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 149771

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=149771&p=8118
CID:149771
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=149771&p=8118


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Right Final Drive @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Right Final Drive

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667130

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218943

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218943

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218943

EID:3667130
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647216&p=8118&sn=LH0218943
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647216&p=8118&sn=LH0218943
SN:LH0218943


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Hydraulic System @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Hydraulic System

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667131

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218944

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218944

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218944

EID:3667131
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647217&p=8990&sn=LH0218944
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647217&p=8990&sn=LH0218944
SN:LH0218944


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Splitter Box @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Splitter Box

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667132

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218945

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218945

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218945

EID:3667132
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647218&p=1932&sn=LH0218945
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647218&p=1932&sn=LH0218945
SN:LH0218945


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Swing Drive @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Swing Drive

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667133

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218946

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218946

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218946

EID:3667133
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647219&p=46&sn=LH0218946
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647219&p=46&sn=LH0218946
SN:LH0218946


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Diesel Engine @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Diesel Engine

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667128

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218947

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218947

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218947

EID:3667128
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647220&p=3357&sn=LH0218947
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647220&p=3357&sn=LH0218947
SN:LH0218947


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Diesel Engine @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Diesel Engine

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667128

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218948

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218948

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218948

EID:3667128
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647221&p=8417&sn=LH0218948
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647221&p=8417&sn=LH0218948
SN:LH0218948


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Left Final Drive @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Left Final Drive

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667129

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218949

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218949

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218949

EID:3667129
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647222&p=5524&sn=LH0218949
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647222&p=5524&sn=LH0218949
SN:LH0218949


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Right Final Drive @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Right Final Drive

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667130

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218950

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218950

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218950

EID:3667130
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647223&p=2947&sn=LH0218950
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647223&p=2947&sn=LH0218950
SN:LH0218950


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Hydraulic System @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Hydraulic System

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667131

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218951

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218951

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218951

EID:3667131
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647224&p=4221&sn=LH0218951
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647224&p=4221&sn=LH0218951
SN:LH0218951


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Splitter Box @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Splitter Box

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667132

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218952

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218952

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218952

EID:3667132
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647225&p=4363&sn=LH0218952
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647225&p=4363&sn=LH0218952
SN:LH0218952


LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550 Swing Drive @  hrs

 
LIEBHERR R934 054150-1550

Swing Drive

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3667133

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0218953

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0218953

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0218953
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EID:3667133
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647226&p=8272&sn=LH0218953
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=1647226&p=8272&sn=LH0218953
SN:LH0218953
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